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Monday, 19th June 2023 

                                       Warwick Castle School Trip  

            

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Good news Year 4 will be going to Warwick Castle on Wednesday 28th June 2023. 

Thank you to everyone for making this possible. 

 

Here are just a few reminders for you: 

 

Children will need to be at school for 8:45am latest, we will be leaving school 

promptly  as we need to get Warwick Castle in good time and we cannot wait for 

late comers as we have a workshop very soon after our proposed arrival time so 

please ensure your child is here in plenty of time. I will open my classroom doors 

at 8:30. 

 

We will not be arriving back at school until approximately 5:10pm children 

will need to be met at school by the adult you nominated on the permission slip – 

if this has changed please let us know in writing and with their contact number. 

We will Keep Mrs. Dodds informed of our progress on the return journey.  

 

We know some children may suffer with travel sickness. If this affects your child 

please can you inform us so that we are aware and can you please give them 

whatever travel sickness medication they need before they leave. You could also 

obtain a travel sickness bracelet from the local chemist that the children wear as 

another option. If medication is needed for the return journey it must be in a 

sealed in an envelope / clearly labelled with your child’s name, instructions and 

your signature.  
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Children need to have a packed lunch.  This should be in a small backpack or 

something similar as they will need to carry it all day and have their hands free 

for safety when climbing spiral staircases etc.  Please do not send chocolate as 

this melts in the heat or any fizzy drinks. Could you also make sure you send 

plenty to drink. Children who receive free school meals will be provided with a 

packed lunch, you can send extra if you wish. We aim to be picnicking outside.  

 

As this is their first school trip out for a number of years we will be wearing our 

school uniform however Children can  wear comfortable, sensible shoes as there 

is a lot of walking involved often on uneven surfaces,  trainers would be ideal. 

They must also come prepared for the weather – sunhat, sun cream (on before 

we go).  

 

There will not be a chance to buy anything from the shops so please do NOT send 

your child with any money  

 

We are looking forward to a great day out. If you need any further information or 

want to ask anything please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Many thanks  

Mrs E. Hover. 

Class Teacher 
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